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11 January 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Your child is sitting mock examinations week commencing 17 January and I just wish to bring to your 
attention the latest guidance from DfE regarding the wearing of face masks within an examination: 
 

Clarification on the use of face coverings in examinations and assessments 
Following the temporary reintroduction of face coverings in classrooms, the public health guidance to 
support exams was updated on Sunday 2 January 2022. This guidance sets out that we would not 
ordinarily expect candidates to wear face coverings during exams and assessments, but only on arrival 
and departure into the examination hall. Candidates may wear face coverings if they wish to do so. 

 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 
 
 

Mrs Haywood 
Exams Manager 
 
cc: Y13 students  
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